
“Meeting this commitment will only be achievable if every part of the NHS – 
more than 1.3 million of us – are working together.”  NHS England

Waste, Energy & Sustainability: 

A Net Zero NHS

21st March 2024   	 Virtual Conference

Click here for more info

Join us at a one-day virtual conference, delivered in 
conjunction with NHS England, exploring where the NHS is 
at with its ‘Net Zero’ promise.

Where are we now?  How much progress has been made 
in pursuit of these goals? What has NPAG been doing to 
support managers across the country?

In 2021, NPAG delivered its first conference under the theme  
‘A Net Zero NHS’. With the health and care system in England 
responsible for an estimated 4-5% of the country’s carbon 
footprint, we had a major role to play in supporting the 
objective, concluding ‘the NHS has committed to reaching 
Net Zero as soon as possible, requiring the support of all 1.3 
million NHS employees’.

Added to this, we recently launched a national group focused 
on energy efficiency, which sits alongside our established 
networks for Waste Management and Sustainability. The 
pursuit of a Net Zero NHS is a subject that appears regularly 
on agendas across all NPAG Groups and remains a hot topic.

Re-visiting this topic for 2024, the conference will bring 
together an exciting programme combining speakers from 
national bodies, NHS Trusts and providers to healthcare.

Primarily aimed at NHS Managers and Leads in Waste 
Management, Sustainability and Energy, it will benefit  
anyone with an interest in pursuing a Net Zero National 
Health Service.

Speakers will include:

Fiona Daly, National Deputy Director of Estates 
NHS England

Dave Tucker, Waste, Energy and Sustainability 
Manager & Chair of the NPAG WM BVG

Heidi Barnard, Head of Sustainabiity, NHS Supply 
Chain

Dr Tim Ballard, National Clinical Advisor - General 
Practice, Online and Independent Healthcare, The 
Care Quality Commission

Mike Burns, Gentian Management Services Ltd

Dr Mike Musil, MD, Exergy

TBC, Crown Commercial Service

TBC, Veolia

A very good conference, it was well presented and managed. I enjoyed the 
varied content. 

2021 delegate, Great Ormond Street Hospital 

A virtual event is the most sustainable way to 
deliver this important conference. The experience 
will provide ample networking time with peers, 
presenters and exhibitors. 

There will be time too for Q&A and engagement. The 
programme has been managed to ensure sufficient 
break times which you can use to step away from your 
screen or schedule meetings with other attendees. 

All attendees will recieve a CPD certificate.

*The NPAG virtual conference guarantee*

Interested? This is a one-day virtual conference in association with ReAttendance, taking place on Thursday 

21st March 2024. Please complete and return the enclosed Registration Form. Note: The virtual platform is 

compatible with Chrome or Microsoft Edge only. Please contact NPAG for further details:  info@npag.eastamb.nhs.
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